Pirate Page

Nordheim ISD

Just a Few Reminders

- All visitors must come through the front office to sign in.
- Remember to come to school and get on the perfect attendance list to win some really good prizes at the end of the year.
- Friday, January 30th—Early Release at 12:30pm
- Thursday, February 5th—Student Holiday.
- Progress Reports will go out on February 6th.

FFA News

Jan 30th - Check In for the livestock Show 2:30-4:00pm

Jan 31st - Nordheim FFA Livestock Show—Judging begins at 10:00am and the auction to follow.

Feb 2nd - Mandatory Thank you letter meeting @ 6pm in the cafeteria. If unable to attend you must have your letters written and turn in to the Ag Science Teacher before you leave campus that day.

Feb 11th - Next FFA Meeting @ 6pm in the school cafeteria

Coach's Corner

Come out and support the Nordheim JH and HS Basketball Teams.

On February 6th, parent's night takes place between the girls and boys games.

Nurse's Corner

Nordheim ISD believes that a healthy, physically active child is more likely to be academically successful. Results of numerous studies on the academics-fitness link found a consistent positive relationship between overall fitness and academic achievement. The Nordheim ISD School Health Advisory Council (SHAC) is an advocate for healthy students. It makes recommendations to the School Board pertaining to coordinated school health programs, human sexuality materials and instruction based on the values of the Nordheim community. By law, the majority of its members are Nordheim parents who are not employed by the district. The Nordheim ISD SHAC consists of parents, students, community members and staff who work together to improve the health of all students. The NISD SHAC meets at least four times and no more than nine times each year. Meetings are typically held in the board room of the school. All SHAC meetings are open to the public. If you wish to speak at a SHAC meeting or review meeting minutes, please contact Elizabeth Wilson at ewilson@nordheimisd.org. The next meeting will be on February 26, 2015.

All sixth graders will need to start receiving their immunizations for the 7th grade. Do not procrastinate until the last minute. Local offices tend to run out of these vaccines as summer draws to an end and you may be forced to travel further to receive them. Next year students will not start school if they are not caught up on childhood vaccinations and will result in an unexcused absence.

Seventh Grade requirements: 1 Tdap/Td booster within the last 5 years, 1 dose of Meningo-coccal, and all Elementary vaccines which they should already have.

All HS students must have a Meningococcal vaccine and a TD/TDap within the last 10 years.

Nordheim PTA

The PTA will be hosting the concession stand Saturday, January 31st at the FFA Stock Show. If you would like to volunteer to help with the concession stand, please let a PTA officer know by Saturday or come up to the concession stand area on Saturday. All PTA members are asked to please bring individually wrapped sweets to the stock show. PTA is still accepting monetary donations.

Events for January

30–100th Day of School Early Release 12:30pm

31-FFA Stock Show

Upcoming Events for February

3-HS @ A-T 6pm

2–FFA Meeting @ 6pm

4-Sr Pics @ 9am

5-Student Holiday

6–HS vs Tilden @ 5pm (Parents Night)

7-HS Solo & Ensemble @ SA

10-HS @ Runge 6pm

11-FFA Meeting 6pm

13–HS Boys vs A-T 6pm Valentine's Day Luncheon

16-School Holiday

17-HS Boys @ Tilden 5pm

25—Cardiac Screening

26-SHAC Meeting

24–27–Benchmark Testing

Senior News

Stew Lunch Sale - Seniors will be selling a stew lunch on Saturday January 31st in the cafeteria for 8 dollars. The lunch will include a bowl of stew, cornbread, dessert and tea or coffee. Serving will start at 11:30am.

Valentines Carnation Grams - The Senior class will be selling carnations for valentines day for 2 dollars each. Send that special someone a beautiful flower and bring a smile to their face. Pre-sale only , forms will be passed out Monday Feb. 2nd to your teachers. Take a few, fill them out, give your teachers the money and they will turn them in. Sales will end on the Feb 10th. Carnations will be passed out 8th period on February 13th.

Please help support your 2015 seniors and help them get to Disney!



2015 Homecoming Queen & King Stacy Garcia & James Williams 2015 Coming Home Queen & King Jeannie Heard & Larry Schuenemann













Freshman Representatives:
Haley Wilson &
James Williams



Sophomore Representatives:

Dakota Ratjen &

Demarkeous Williams



Junior Representatives: Emily Jennings & Elijah Julian



Senior Representatives: Stacy Garcia & Wryston Fischer